
Privacy Policy 

 

This policy outlines the privacy practices for Wellzones GF, what information we 
gather when you complete your transaction with us and how we use it. We treat 
your personal information and online privacy with the utmost importance. We aim 
to ensure that our privacy policy continually meets all legal requirements in order to 
maintain and honour your privacy. This policy only outlines our activities from our 
servers. 

 

Use of Information: 

When pre-ordering at Wellzones GF we will ask you for pertinent information to 
your order such as name, email address, contact number and your product 
selections. When you register as a user or check out as a guest on our website, we 
may also use your personal information to send you marketing and/or promotional 
materials from time to time. You can unsubscribe from marketing information at 
any time by using the unsubscribe function within the electronic marketing 
material. 

The information we ask you for during checkout is stored on a secure server. 
Wellzones GF will not disclose any information about any individual without the 
individual's consent, except to comply with applicable law or valid legal process. We 
will not share your email address or personal information with third parties or make 
public any data entered while placing your pre-order. The only information we won't 
retain is your credit card or banking details. Once you submit a transaction through 
our site the details are sent to a secure third-party Payment Gateway (eWay) who 
process this information. 

 

Registration with Wellzones GF: 

Customers can register with our website to make pre-ordering easier through the 
site and to receive benefits such as discounts, member reward points and 
promotional emails. You will use your email address and Password to keep your 
information secure. The information you store here is used to contact you when 
necessary for customer service reasons. All information stored in your account is 
kept on a secured server. 

 



Online Security: 

Wellzones GF utilizes a variety of security measures to maintain the safety of your 
personal information. When pre-ordering from Wellzones GF, your credit card 
details are not stored in our systems in accordance with PCI-DSS standards. When 
pre-ordering from Wellzones GF, your financial details are passed through to a 
secured server using the latest 256-bit SSL (secure sockets layer) encryption 
technology. 


